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Welcome to the autumn term newsletter! I hope 
that you like the new design and find it easier to 
locate the information you want.  
I hope that you enjoyed some rest and relaxation 
during the summer break.  The children have  
returned to school bright eyed and bushy tailed 

and they look fantastic; so smart in their new uniforms and black school 
shoes.  Thank you for supporting our uniform policy. I am proud of each 
and every one of them as they are really making a good effort in their 
new classes. 
I look forward to a super term of learning together! 

A message from our Head Teacher 

Reminders: 

x� PE kits in 
school every 
week—black 
shorts, white       
t-shirt and 
pumps. 

x� Black school 
shoes. 

x� Read at home 
every night. 

x� Key Stage 2 
children 
please bring 
snack money 
in as the 
Office Staff 
are unable 
to deliver 
to classes. 

NewsleƩer 

L e a r n i n g    T o d a y    f o r    T om o r r ow  

Welcome to Willow Wood! 

This year we welcome some fabulous new staff to our amazing Willow 
Wood team! 

In year 2 we welcome Mrs Robinson from an outstanding school in                
Birmingham and Mrs Dean from another Cheshire school, who will job 
share Birch class.   Mrs Smith is teaching in Nursery and has joined us 

from Kingsley Primary School.   
In Reception we have a new Teaching Assistant Rachel Bossons and 

Louise Jones is working as a Teaching  Assistant in year 4.  We also have 
an additional Family Support Worker, Laura Nelson. 

I’m sure you will all join us in giving them a warm Willow Wood welcome! 

 

September 2016 

27/9/16 FOWWS AGM 
all welcome 

2PM 

W/C 3/10/16 After 
School Clubs Start 

 

6/10/16 KS1 PE 
Training— kits re-
quired 

 

12/10/16 Year 6 to 
Colomendy 

 

17/10/16 Parents 
Consultation Evening  

3-6 

18/10/16 Parents 
Consultation Evening 

3-5 

19/10/16 Parents 
Consultation Evening 

3-5 

Dates for your 
diaries 
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Monday 12th September was the beginning of a new era for 

Willow Wood!  We opened a brand new nursery!  The Major 

came to cut the ribbon and the children had an amazing 

morning being the first children to play with all the new 

equipment and spending time with our fabulous nursery 

team: Mrs Smith and Mrs Ridgway.   

A massive thanks to Mr Kirk, Mrs Coates, Mrs Smith and Mrs 

Ridgway for all their hard work throughout the summer    

decorating and setting the nursery up—there were a lot of 

boxes to unpack! 

What a fabulous week we had celebrating what would have been Roald 
Dahl’s 100th Birthday!  The children read lots of different books written 

by him during the week, enjoying his incredible characters and whizz      
popping settings! 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up as their favourite Roald Dahl 
character on Tuesday.    Golden Tickets were awarded for some fabulous 

outfits.  The winners chose a Roald Dahl book of their choice and will       
receive them as soon as they arrive! 

100 Years of Roald Dahl! 

Learning Today for 
Tomorrow 

Our Amazing New Nursery! 


